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William Kralovec
Head of School

Osaka International School of Kwansei Gakuin
Osaka, Japan

Dear Mr, Kralovec,

On behalf of the Accrediting Commission for Schools, Western Association of Schools and
Colleges (ACS WASC), I am pleased to inform you that the interim report for the 2013-2014
schoo] year has been reviewed and accepted. The report indicated the progress made as your
school has initiated the implementation of the updated schoolwide action plan, integrating the
critical areas follow-up from the full self-study and visit in February 2013. In addition, it was
helpful to meet during the recent EARCOS Administrator’s Conference to further dialogue about
the progress made and next steps. We commend the school as you continue to address your
schoolwide initiatives and look forward to learning about additional progress in the interim
report that will be submitted to ACS WASC in June of next year.

We want to express our appreciation on behalf of the Commission for your efforts and
congratulate you for continuing to provide the highest quality of education for the students as an
international school fully accredited by the Accrediting Commission for Schools, WASC.

Sincerely,

Mau/ir/f’/‘iaw?/

Marilyn George
Associate Executive Director



